
NOTE: - Partnership Development Group – Wednesday, 18th March 2020 

Meeting Cancelled.  

Further to the latest guidance regarding Coronavirus (COVID-19), it has been 

decided to cancel the meeting of the Partnership Development Group scheduled for 

Wednesday,18th  March 2020.  

We are currently awaiting guidance with regard to future meetings of the Committee.  

Thank you and regards.  


